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Paul Wetherfield steps down as Vice
President of BCIA
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Message from Graeme Rees, President of the BCIA

| was very sorry to receive Paul’s resignation from the BCIA Management Committee and from his current
role as Vice President.

In the five years Paul has been part of the BCIA management committee we have seen considerable
growth in membership and a number of successful initiatives, none more so than the BEMS Controls
Engineer Apprenticeship in which Paul voluntarily contributed so much of his time and energy.

Understandably, Paul wishes to apply his time and energy fully to his business interests and this simply
does not leave the space for the degree of commitment Paul has dedicated to the industry association to
date.

It has been a great pleasure working with Paul on the BCIA Management Committee and collectively we
have enjoyed and benefited from his wise contribution. On behalf of myself, the Management committee
past and present and the entire BCIA membership | would like to thank Paul and wish him the very best for
the future.

In the coming days BCIA Members will be contacted as the replacement process is initiated.


https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2022/09/paul-wetherfield-steps-down-as-vice-president-of-bcia/
https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2022/09/paul-wetherfield-steps-down-as-vice-president-of-bcia/

